August 24, 1982

Pr. Hichael Vranian

c/o HcGuire Clinie, Inec.
7702 Parham Road
Richmond, VA, 23229

Dear dichael:
Respouding to your letter of August 9, 1982 please
find attached a copy of our newspaper ad sheet which is also

used as a flier when reproduced for that purpose.

The above was only received today therefore the resson
for the delay in answering.

Hore infermation will be sent shortly.

Respectfully yours,

Frank Avakian Stoneson
Executive Director



